
A VIA call for your help 
 

MAYDAY! MAYDAY! 
 

Our faith values lead us to care for one another, especially 
the poor and the vulnerable. Over 1,000 Vermonters will be exited 
from the state’s hotel shelter program at the end of May. Do you 
remember what unsheltered homelessness looked like prior to the 
pandemic? This summer we will be seeing five times the number 
of people living without shelter. 

These include many people with significant disabilities 
who have not made it through the years-long process certifying 
their disability; many people whose low-income jobs could not 
support rapidly rising rents; many who have worked and paid taxes 
all their adult lives but had one catastrophic event that threw them 
into homelessness.  

Governor Scott and the Legislature offer no plan in the 
budget to keep them sheltered. Churches and non-profits are 
handing out sleeping bags and tents while our public safety, 
sanitation, mental health, and social service resources are already 
severely strained.  
  

PLEASE CALL THE GOVERNOR EVERYDAY 
THIS WEEK: May 1st to May 5th 

802-828-3333  
The message: “Put funding and a supportive plan in place 
to temporarily shelter those who will otherwise be out on 

the street when the hotel program ends. All people 
deserve a roof over their heads!” 

 
If over half those present in worship this weekend makes the call,  

OUR VOICES WILL BE HEARD! 



 A VIA call for your help 
 

MAYDAY! MAYDAY! 
 

Our faith values lead us to care for one another, especially 
the poor and the vulnerable. Over 1,000 Vermonters will be exited 
from the state’s hotel shelter program at the end of May. Do you 
remember what unsheltered homelessness looked like prior to the 
pandemic? This summer we will be seeing five times the number 
of people living without shelter. 

These include many people with significant disabilities 
who have not made it through the years-long process certifying 
their disability; many people whose low-income jobs could not 
support rapidly rising rents; many who have worked and paid taxes 
all their adult lives but had one catastrophic event that threw them 
into homelessness.  

Governor Scott and the Legislature offer no plan in the 
budget to keep them sheltered. Churches and non-profits are 
handing out sleeping bags and tents while our public safety, 
sanitation, mental health, and social service resources are already 
severely strained.  
  

PLEASE CALL THE GOVERNOR EVERYDAY 
THIS WEEK: May 1st to May 5th 

802-828-3333  
The message: “Put funding and a supportive plan in place 
to temporarily shelter those who will otherwise be out on 

the street when the hotel program ends. All people 
deserve a roof over their heads!” 

 
If over half those present in worship this weekend makes the call,  

OUR VOICES WILL BE HEARD! 


